
 

 

 
Circular 032-2018          

 

12 November 2018  

 

 
Dear Residents, 
 
 

CANCELLATION OF TELKOM LINES AND TELECARE UNITS 
 
 
With the exception of units 84 to 130, should you have a Telkom fixed line installed in your unit, 
please inform either Roy or René immediately should you choose to: 
 

a) Cancel your Telkom fixed line for a cellular unit; 

b) Cancel your Telkom fixed line all together; or 

c) Should your Telkom line not work (due to technical issues or it being suspended). 

The TeleCare units of many of the units from unit 1 to 83 are either connected to your Telkom fixed 
line or are connected via a GSM (cellular) connection.  It is of the utmost importance to inform us 
immediately should any of the above happen, as your TeleCare device is connected to your Telkom 
fixed line and thus will not work when your Telkom line is no longer in working order. 
 
Should you wish to cancel your Telkom fixed line, please advise either Roy or René in advance so 
that we can arrange for your TeleCare Unit to be exchanged to a GSM (cellular) unit. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Roy Martin 
Village Manager 
 
 
Let’s work Together to make “The Village of Our Dreams” 

 


